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I live in Falmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory
Council. This corridor has the potential to become the most heavily used bike and
pedestrian trail in the State. Given its connection to Portland, it also has the potential
to significantly improve air quality while also providing healthy mobility options for
all age groups.



